
Tel. 763324, Fax/Recorded Announcements 763115, www.st-hilary.eschools.co.uk Issue: 956, 23.11.2018 

Gwenver become Vikings for the day! 

What a day we had in Gwenver Class (Y5) on Wednesday. Everyone came dressed in their finest Viking costumes and had a full 

day of fun, learning and memory making to further immerse themselves in our topic. The children created shields, made various 

delicious food that they got to taste in a trading feast (including nettle soup, bread, butter, cow and goats cheese - all from 

scratch!), completed maths challenges and put together paper longboats. A MASSIVE thank you to Tamsyn Stevens and Nessie 

Hill-Dann who supported the children in making all the amazing food - it really is much appreciated! Go team Gwenver! 

“ We all baked some delicious foods and then traded them with the other groups. My favourite food was the soup (which I helped 

make!), it was amazing! Tamsyn and Nessie helped us, we couldn't have done it without them” 

“The Viking day was amazing because we all got to dress up, try different food and paint shields plus trade our food with the   

others. It was a wonderful experience!. If we had something like it in the future I would really enjoy it”. Adelaide 

“The whole day was a fantastic experience and everything we did was fun and exciting”. Beth WR 

“Enjoyable, marvellous Viking day was a brilliant experience and a great way to learn more about our topic, The Vicious Vikings!” 

Robyn 

“Viking day was an amazing day full of fun and hard work”. Matt 

 

XMAS CARD ORDERS 

Just a reminder that all orders for Xmas 

cards etc have to be in by Monday 

26th November 2018. 

Thank you PTA 

If any parents, grandparents or family 

friends are part of an archery club or 

have any contacts with archers please let 

Mrs Sandow or Mrs Gardner know. We are 

looking for people to come into school to 

demonstrate the sport of archery to the younger        

children as part of our topic outcome.  

Thank you.  

Christmas dates 

30th November (5.30) - Christmas Fayre 

12th December (2pm & 6.30pm) -Junior production 

13th December (2pm & 6.30pm) -Infant production 

19th December - Christmas dinner 

Thursday 20th December (2pm) - End of term (not 

Friday as in the planners!!) 

Please note, there will be NO FUNZONE on the last 

Wednesday and Thursday of this half-term 19th and 

20th December. 



Class Attendance 

 

Accelerated Reader           

Word Count:                

15,113,518 

Gwenver 

This week’s attendance hot spot goes to  Gwenver with 95.4%  

Well done all. 

 Fabulous Full-Markers 
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 CLASS CERTIFICATES WEEK ENDING 16th NOVEMBER 

Perran              - Isabella, Mason 
Prussia Cove    - Violet, Archie 
Porthcurno       - Lexi, Mike 
Kynance Cove  - Rohan, William G 
Gwithian           - Wyatt, Jack 
Gwenver           - Haiden, Millie 
Lamorna            - Harvey, Cassie 

Star Writers' 

This week's 'Star Writers' were awarded with      

 their special stickers in this morning's      

assembly! Check out their amazing writing on 

our writing display in the main school corridor. 

Lamorna – Freddy 

Prussia Cove - Amy B 

Huge well done children - keep up the fantastic 

writing!  

Miss J :-) 

 

SPELLING SHED  

Top Speller - Jack S-L 

Top Class - Gwithian 

A huge well done and thank you for money   

collected for poppies and last weeks Children 

In Need Day. 

Children in Need PTA cake stall £164.75 

Children in Need –non uniform donations 

£214.25 

Poppy collection  -£166.55 

Hot Chocolate Friday! 

This week is our first ever Hot Chocolate Friday week! Ten members of staff have each been busy keeping an eye out for a child who         
impresses them with hard work, or an act of kindness, or for showing excellent manners. 

This week’s nominees are: 

Mrs Newing nominated Hana because “she is so helpful to others in class when they need help with their work. She is a star!” 

Miss Fraser nominated Harvey because “he was so honest for returning a golden ticket that he found”. 

Miss Rowe nominated Zahra McM because “she is always so polite and considerate of others. She helps the younger children at Funzone 
all of the time- thank you”. 

Mrs Butcher nominated Millie K because “she is always so polite and helpful to adults and children. She is one of the most respectful children 
we know”. 

Mrs Keskeys nominated Oscar N because “he has such wonderful manners”. 

Miss Jelbert nominated Annalisa because “it’s the small acts of kindness that make people happy. Thank you!” 

Mr Larter nominated Joss because “whenever I see him, he always says hello with politeness- it’s good to talk!” 

Mrs Badcock nominated Chloe E because “she has been a superstar at lunchtime, helping and being a very kind friend”. 

Mrs Butcher nominated Rory T because “he always says ‘hello’ and asks me if I’m having a good day- and always with a huge smile!”. 

And last, but certainly not least….Samuel C was nominated by two adults! Mrs Izzard nominated him for being “a very polite and thoughtful 
young man” and Mrs Tresidder chose him because “whilst walking down through the busy corridor, Samuel was the only one to stop and let 
me pass. His consideration impressed me. Well done!” 

Emily 
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